
 

 

 

Capitaine Dampier v110 – calling Nuku’alofa 

01st May 2018 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

             To ensure all cargo for Tonga & Samoa’s are delivered on time in early 

May, Capitaine Dampier v110 will make a special call in Nuku’alofa after 

Auckland, to assist with the Southern Lily v427 cargo volumes. 

 

PFL would confirm that whilst the Capitaine Dampier v110 will call direct at 

Nuku’alofa, the schedule has been set to ensure that both Suva and Lautoka 

dates are protected as previously advised. 

 

The forward schedule will be as follows. 

 

 

VESSEL VOY AKL NUK APW PPG 

Southern Lily 427 03-04 May 07-08 May 10-11 May 10-11 May 

Capitaine Dampier 110 05-07 May 09-10 May - - 

Southern Lily 428 17-18 May 21-22 May 24-25 May 24-25 May 

Southern Lily 429 31-01 Jun 04-05 Jun 07-08 Jun 07-08 Jun 

Southern Lily 430 14-15 Jun 18-19 Jun 21-22 Jun 21-22 Jun 

 

Our Customer Service Team will be in touch with you to discuss any bookings 

for Nuku’alofa that require transfer from the Southern Lily v427 to the Capitaine 

Dampier v110. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 


